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Dear parents/carers

During Advent, as we wait for Christmas and the joy of
Jesus’ birth, it’s important to remember that some things
can’t wait. For families around the world, time is running

out to get the vital supplies they need to survive the
winter.

Your role this advent;
Each week there will be a different theme. You need to
try and gather at least one item to donate that week. It
will be collected and stored in your form’s Advent box.

•Week 1 (4th-8th Dec): Non-perishable goods (e.g. tinned
foods, instant coffee, squash, tea, cereal etc)

•Week 2 (11th-15th Dec): Toiletries
•Week 3 (18th-22nd Dec): Christmas treats (e.g. selection

boxes, tins of chocolates, biscuits)

IMPORTANT DATES, NEWS &
ANNOUNCEMENTS



Sunday 3rd December

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/sites/default/files/uploads/attachments/Anti-Bullying%20Week%202023%20-%20Parent%20Pack%20FINAL.pdf


Advent Begins in school
Week 1: Hope

(4th-8th Dec): Non-perishable goods (e.g.
tinned foods, instant coffee, squash, tea,

cereal etc)

What’s going on - Week 4th-8th

Word Room 54 at 8.30am

Ski Trip Talk - Main School Hall

College Mass - 
8.15am G3

Young Carers Trip  

Flu Immunisations 



Blessed Thomas Holford invite you to join us for a very
special 'Family Advent Service' taking place at St

Vincent's Church in Altrincham on the 11th of
December at 6pm. 

Enjoy Carols by Candlelight and stay for
refreshments and mince pies after the service

This is NOT a ticketed event so please bring family
and friends to join us for this very special evening. 

Events

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/sites/default/files/uploads/attachments/Anti-Bullying%20Week%202023%20-%20Parent%20Pack%20FINAL.pdf


If you are able to give a suggested donation of
£3 to the department, we can keep working with
a range of materials and producing good quality
products the pupils can be proud of. 
There is no obligation to give any money, but if
you would like to support Design Technology and
help keep our projects free to take home please
use this link for Serco pay. www.scopay.com

DESIGN TECHNOLOGY
In Design Technology we
believe it is important that all
pupils are able to work with a
wide range of materials and
tools. We also believe that all
pupils should be able to take
their work home free of
charge. In recent years with
the price of timber and other
materials tripling, this is
becoming more difficult. 

If you work for a company or you have any materials
you are able to offer us they would be warmly
received. 

Materials and resources pupils use at BTH which we
supply:
MDF, pine wood, plywood, Flexi ply, wood stains,
Danish oil, Posca pens, acrylic, HIPS, PP, EVA, PET, PLA,
pewter, copper, electronic kits for mood lights,
electronic kits for speakers, PVA, contact adhesive,
microbits.

As a department we are really
proud of the work pupils
produce here, here are some
examples of what our pupils
make, so you can see what we
do and what you would be
supporting. We are currently
looking to expand and offer
textiles and more robotics. 

http://www.scopay.com/


ATTENDANCE MATTERS - Being around teachers and
friends in a school or college environment is the best way

for pupils to learn and reach their potential.
 Time in school also keeps children safe and provides

access to extra-curricular opportunities and pastoral care

Important Notices

If anyone has any donations of wool for Knit and
Stitch club we would really appreciate. 

We have some job vacancies within
our college so take a look at our
vacancies page on the website

https://www.bthcc.org.uk/vacancies

THE YEAR OF PRAYER 2023-2024
Pope Francis has declared this new liturgical year a year of prayer. 
‘I would greatly desire that we devote 2024, the year preceding the

Jubilee event, to a great “symphony” of prayer. Prayer, above all
else, to renew our desire to be in the presence of the Lord, to listen

to him and to adore him.’
This is then a year for prayer, not a year about prayer, and a way we

can journey towards the Jubilee Year.
 

The dedicated Jubilee 2025 website has a page for the Year of
Prayer. https://www.iubilaeum2025.va/it/giubileo-2025/verso-il-

giubileo/2024-anno-della-preghiera.html This page highlights the
importance of individual and community prayer for our Catholic

communities.

https://www.bthcc.org.uk/vacancies
https://www.iubilaeum2025.va/it/giubileo-2025/verso-il-giubileo/2024-anno-della-preghiera.html
https://www.iubilaeum2025.va/it/giubileo-2025/verso-il-giubileo/2024-anno-della-preghiera.html




Four themed sessions at Sale Water Park 
Halloween Youth Rangers on 23rd October 1-3.30pm

and 24th October 10-12.30

Tree Youth Rangers on 18th November 10-12

Festive Youth Rangers on 2nd December 10-12

Open to ages 11-16 

 Environmental
Youth Rangers

Have a go at activities like tree planting, species
conservation, green woodwork and much more!
Learn new skills including woodwork, tool use, species ID
& nature mindfulness
Meet with other young people and improve wellbeing and
confidence
Great work experience, CV boost or DofE volunteering
hours.

Take part in FREE nature conservation and climate action activities,
make a positive impact, learn new skills and have fun!

Booking Essential
Grab a ticket through Eventbrite using the
QR code.
Alternatively the link is available on our social
media pages @tcvmanchester 


